
 

10th March, 2023 

 

 Another activity filled week at Emmanuel College, has seen Interschool sport being played by students at both 

campuses in the SACCSS and ACC competitions, with all teams demonstrating outstanding support and 

encouragement for all competitors. 

 

At St Paul’s Campus this week Year 12 students headed off for their retreat where they heard from inspiring 

speakers, undertook study technique sessions, planning workshops and a range of positive interactive 

activities. We also welcomed Dr Janine Biggin our new College Principal to her first Meet the Principal event, 

where she met families and future students and then our current students took families on a tour. 

At Notre Dame Campus we will have a Meet the Principal event this week and our Year 7s head off to their 

camp at Portsea.  We look forward to hearing great stories about the adventures had and new friendships 

made. 

 

Year 7 2025 

If your child is currently in Grade 5, it is a requirement to submit an application if you wish to be considered for 

a place in Year 7 2025, even if you already have an older child who attends the College.   

 

A Prospectus Pack containing an application form can be requested under the Enrolment Information tab on 

the right-hand side of the homepage of the College website: Request a Prospectus here, by coming into either 

campus office or by calling our College Registrar on 8325 5119. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the College soon. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jenny Hendricks 

Community Connections Officer 

                                      

https://www.ecmelb.catholic.edu.au/enrolment-information/request-a-prospectus

